Court Fields Schoo

Parent Weekly 'What's Happening' Bulletin



Message from Mrs Matthews

Thank you so much for all your support this year as part of our Court Fields School community. On one hand I can't believe that we're at the end of the year, and on the other hand we've packed so much into this year that it seems incredible that it's just been 12 months!! You know how much I value your part in our team, and I'd like to thank you for all that you have done to help keep our school developing and moving forward. Have a lovely summer and I look forward to working with you in September. Best wishes, Mrs Matthews



Summer Cream Tea Event

Our Year 10 students studying Food Preparation & Technology, were busy preparing for our Summer Cream Tea on Wednesday. Scones and shortbread.. served the Somerset way!

Our way to say thank you to our local businesses for the support they provide. If you were unable to join us this year, we hope to see you next summer. From all the staff and students at Court Fields, you are very much appreciated.









Blackdown House Celebrations

The children in our Blackdown House (our House Cup winners) had a wonderful time on Wednesday, enjoying inflatables and games, including laser quest, an assault course and bungee run! A huge well done to all students and staff who contributed to this achievement.



CFS Fest! We held our very

first festival on the field on Monday, which was a huge success! Congratulations to all the talented performers, thank you to all the staff who organised and supported the event and the community support. A special thank you goes to C.L Transport for generously providing one of their flatbed lorries, which served as the stage for the evening's performances. Thanks also goes to Haus Productions and DJ Steve's Mobile Discos, for setting up the sound system and supporting with hire

Summer Magazine 2025

Our latest Court Fields magazine is here! Link below: https://www.courtfields.net/cms/ uploads/pdf-files/1376-Summer Magazine 2025.pdf



of Technical

Equipment.

Achieve | Belong | Participate







London trip!

We had a wonderful History trip this week, visiting The Globe Theatre and London Dungeons with our Year 9 and 10s - all children were successfully scared!



Work Experience

A small group of Year 9 students were invited to attend a week of work experience at the Firepool Digital Centre for Innovation, Taunton. Throughout the week students worked alongside a selection of employers and digital providers and also pop across to BTC to find out what qualifications you can study in this field. Our thanks to the Somerset Careers Hub for this opportunity.







Prom photos available to order!

Formal prom photos are now available to purchase! Each 10x8 glossy print is just £5. To order, please visit https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/court-fields-school or scan the QR code below and include:

- Your child's name

- The photo number(s)

Prints will be available to collect in early October!



3G Bookings

With the summer holidays coming up, we will have lots of daytime availability, perfect for sports camps



etc. Email 3gbookings@courtfields.bep.ac

DIARY DATES

21st & 22nd July

Inset days

1st & 2nd September Inset days

3rd September

Year 7 & Year 11 only, return to school

4th September

All students return to school



